
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

ACLI RISING LEADER PROGRAM FAQ 

How do I apply? 

Applications can be submitted using the Rising Leader Program Nomination form and providing the 

documents listed below to ACLIConferences@acli.com no later than April 30, 2020. 

• Rising Leader Nomination Form 

• Current copy of resume/CV 

• Current copy of bio 

• One letter of recommendation.  The letter of recommendation must include the recommender’s 

name, company, title, e-mail address and phone number. 

 

How do I get nominated?  

Applicants must be current employees of an ACLI member company serving in a finance/invest role. 

Applicants can submit their own nomination or be nominated by a senior member of their company.  

 

Why should I submit a nomination?  

A nomination for the Rising Leader Program celebrates the achievements of compliance/legal 

professionals in the insurance industry who are tomorrow’s leaders and showcases how companies 

help mentor and provide leadership and professional development. This program provides Honorees 

with exclusive networking and recognition opportunities at the ACLI Compliance & Legal Sections 

Annual Meeting and the ACLI Annual Conference. 

 
What are the benefits of being a Rising Leader?  

The Rising Leader Compliance/Legal Class of 2020 will be announced in May and recognized during 

the Compliance & Legal Sections Annual Meeting, July 13-15, 2020 in Las Vegas, NV. In addition, all 

members of the Rising Leader 2020 program will receive: 

• A complimentary registration to attend the Compliance & Legal Sections Annual Meeting 2020 

and invitation to a private reception for the Rising Leader 

• A discounted registration at the ACLI Annual Conference 2020, October 11-13 in Washington, 

DC 

• A discounted registration at the Compliance & Legal Sections Annual Meeting 2021, July 12 – 

14, 2021 in Fort Lauderdale FL.  

When are nominations due? 

Nomination forms and submitting materials are due by April 30, 2020.  
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Will the nominee be notified that he/she has been nominated? 

Yes, the nominee will receive an e-mail notifying him/her that a nomination has been submitted by 

May 4, 2020. 

 
If an applicant is selected, what happens next? 

Applicants accepted into the Rising Leader Program 2020 will notified by e-mail no later than  

May 18, 2020.  Individuals will receive a complimentary registration to attend the Compliance & Legal 

Sections Annual Meeting, July 13-15, 2020 in Las Vegas, NV. Please note that hotel and travel 

related expenses are not included.  

Can you be a Rising Leader for multiple years? 

No, each participant will be part of a “class” of honorees, i.e., the class of 2020. 

Can someone who has been previously nominated, be submitted again? 

Yes, if a nominee is not selected in 2020, he/she may be considered again in future years until he/she 

no longer fits the nomination requirements (practice area, etc.)  
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